
 

 
 

                               May 2, 2025 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

“I am requesting funding for Sanitary Sewer Lagoon Pump Station & Outfall 

Rehabilitation in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

City of Attalla located at 612 4th Street NW Attalla, AL 35954. The funding 

would be used for the City of Attalla Sanitary Sewer Lagoon Pump Station & 

Outfall Rehabilitation. With installations of submersible pumps, reconfiguring the 

existing pump station, and rehabilitating 30" sewer mains with a cured in place 

liner and manholes. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because 

this would help keep out roots, infiltration, and inflow from ground and storm 

water. 

  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq.  

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in 

my immediate family.”  

 

 

            Sincerely,  

 
             Mike Rogers 

             Member of Congress  

 


